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Major Resurfacing Works on A63 Selby Bypass

The carriageway surface is now complete and the lining crews are now on site putting down the road
markings:-

Contractors are in the final stages of preparing the bridge deck, once the kerbing is finished it will be ready
for surfacing which is due to start on Monday:-

To make full use of the road closure Contractors are on site cuting the verges / hedges, clearing vegetation
from around road signs and litter picking.

There is a noted reduction in volume of traffic which is possibly due to the surfacing dressing work currently
underway on the A19 between Osgodby roundabout and Escrick, however the town centre still remains
congested at peak times.

More information is available on the County Council’s website:-

http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/article/30477/Selby-bypass-reconstruction-starts

We apologise for the disruption caused but hope the public understand that we cannot avoid this major
reconstruction work in order to maintain a bypass that Selby deserves that is fit for purpose.



